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Coming Events

Winter Social -Ecka'fs New On Sale.

For your entertainment pleasure, the executive committee has obtained

the use of the Sachar Center at Brandeis University for the annual winter
social. This event will be held on Saturday, February 19, 1983, from
7:30 P. M.-12:00 Midnight. Come and enjoy a night out, chat with neigh-
bors and old friends, make new friends, dance, etc. Food and limited

bar will be provided. Any one wishing to help out with this event should
contact one of the officers listed above, or their street_representative.

Your street rep is !flgrgat Howe 23| Flovence RJI. E9-/67/

Operation Crime Watch

As some of you will recall, one of the first projects of the association
was Operation Crime Watch, then known as National Neighborhood Watch.
Because of the ongoing problem of house breaks and the recent increase
of sex-related offences in the city, the executive committee is planning
to run one or more crime prevention seminars, dealing with household
security, and rape prevention seminars for women in the neighborhood.
Also, you may obtain a free home security survey, by contacting Officer
J. William Taranto at the Waltham Police Department, 893-3700, Monday-
Friday, 8:00 A. M.-4:00 P. M. Please contact your street rep or an officer
if you are interested in attending a crime prevention and or rape
prevention seminar, so that we will have an idea of the number of parti-
cipants, for scheduling purposes.

Dues

Dues are due and payable at this time. The rates are $5 per family or

$3 per single person household. Please make checks payable to the
Cedarwood Association and send to Harold Rubin. If your dues have already
been paid, a big thank you.

Name
Address
Telephone No. No. €hildren 15 yrs. & Under
Dues Amount Due Date Paid
‘Families $5 Single Person Households $3

A HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL!



